Staff Appreciation Lunch Planned
Tuesday for SWOSU Employees

04.15.2011

Southwestern Oklahoma State University staff, administrators, and faculty will
be honored the week of April 18-22 as S.A.F. Appreciation Week is held on the
Weatherford campus.

The Collegiate Activities Board will honor employees with various gifts and surprises
throughout the week. The events include a pizza and pasta lunch for employees from
11:30-1:30 on Tuesday, April 19, in the Memorial Student Center Ballroom. Around
12 noon, the Brandy Award winners for favorite employees of the 2010-11 year will be
announced by the students.

“This is the least we can do to show SWOSU employees that we appreciate all their
hard work and effort,” said CAB Director Cody Sims.



